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Daniel Buchholtz

From: Brad Delfs
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 8:33 PM
To: Ken Wendling; Daniel Buchholtz
Subject: Fwd: University Service Rd

 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Amy Nikrad <braimers@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 7:54 PM 
To: Lisa Dircks <ldircks@slpmn.org>; Barbara Bisschoff <bbisschoff@slpmn.org>; Brad Delfs <bdelfs@slpmn.org>; Bob 
Nelson <rnelson@slpmn.org> 
Cc: Brom & Amy Nikrad <braimers@msn.com> 
Subject: Re: University Service Rd 
  

 
Hi SLP City Council, 
 
Good evening.  I wanted to reach out and let you know it appears the parking situation from the 
Northtown Apt residents on the University Service Rd is picking up again along with seeing litter due to 
the traffic.  The same 3 work vans you see in the picture below are repeatedly there as of late along with 
a couple of the other cars.  Is there anything that can be done to eliminate this?  It had cleared up for a 
while but is gradually getting worse.  Your help is much appreciated.  Thank you kindly. 
 
 

  This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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Kind Regards, 
Amy 
 
 
On Monday, November 29, 2021 at 10:39:54 PM CST, Amy Nikrad <braimers@yahoo.com> wrote:  
 
 
Hello SLP City Council, 
 
Good evening.  I hope you all had a nice Thanksgiving.  I wanted to drop a quick note to say "thank you" 
for the improvements made to the University Service Rd.  It has been free of cars blocking the road, litter 
has gone down and no dumping of large items that I've seen in the ditch.  It feels overall cleaner and 
safer.  Thank you kindly and I hope you all have a great Christmas and New Year's holidays.    
 
Kind Regards, 
Amy 
 
 
On Saturday, October 2, 2021, 01:09:27 PM CDT, Amy Nikrad <braimers@yahoo.com> wrote:  
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Hello SLP City Council Members, 
 
Good afternoon.  My name is Amy Nikrad.  I live at 325 Rosedale Rd (by Living Springs Church).  I wanted 
to reach out about a concern I have regarding the University Service Rd by my home as I live kitty corner 
from this road. 
 
The service road has become congested due to residents from the Northtown Apts parking on both sides 
of the street and at times, working on their cars where they park and including other misc. activity.  At 
times, you almost can't get through, let alone an emergency vehicle access if needed. 
 
Additionally, trash being littered on this road has increased to the point where I have recently seen a 
couch and old tire being dropped off in the ditch next to the road.  There is no reason for this area to 
become a dumping ground for trash.   
 
Lastly, I have also noticed a resident starting to park his car on my street  and moving it each day so he's 
not towed.  I may not know all of the facts, but I don't understand why the residents need to be parking 
their cars all over this area when there are lots for them to use.  I have been living in my home for almost 
20 years and have seen this progressively getting worse over the last 1-2 years.   
 
I am sure you are likely aware of these issues happening, but I wanted to kindly reach out to see if 
anything could possibly be done to keep this area from becoming run down and eliminate the 
congestion.  Could there be "no parking" signs being put up?  I have enjoyed my time living in SLP and do 
not want to see our nice little city be run down by people who don't care in taking care of our city.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Amy Nikrad 


